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Dedicated to Amateur Radio in New Zealand since 1926 

NZART AGM 2022 Brentwood Hotel Wellington 10 September 2022 
commencing 10 am 

This year more than ever we NEED you to respond to this call for voting by 
proxy if you are unable to attend the AGM 

If you or your branch cannot be represented at the NZART AGM, can I 
please ask that you urgently forward your branch voting figures on the two 
remits, to me as soon as possible. 
As I mentioned in the last HQ InfoLine, we are very short on registrations to 
attend the annual conference. 
If we cannot reach a quorum which represents 1078 financial members of 
NZART, the AGM cannot proceed. 

Furthermore, the remit as advertised, to reduce the size of Council in next 
years election, rests entirely on these much-needed votes.   
The future of NZART Council is in your hands, please make sure you have 
had a chance to vote and that it is presented at the AGM by way of your 
branch secretary, or a proxy can be appointed to represent your branches 
votes 

I have attached again the remits to be discussed at the AGM on Saturday 
10th September 2022. 
Remit 1 
Remit 2 
Updated Constitution - should remits pass. 

Web site location for more information - click here 

https://mcusercontent.com/64f7be5730c7460d77210d538/files/a86309c0-5120-2c16-4555-2b24b2809a1c/Non_Transmitting_Remit_1_Finances_of_the_Association.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/64f7be5730c7460d77210d538/files/a86309c0-5120-2c16-4555-2b24b2809a1c/Non_Transmitting_Remit_1_Finances_of_the_Association.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/64f7be5730c7460d77210d538/files/a54e625c-a3f1-1f17-98f9-03a43e3042de/Transmitting_Remit_2_Reducing_Council_size.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/64f7be5730c7460d77210d538/files/a54e625c-a3f1-1f17-98f9-03a43e3042de/Transmitting_Remit_2_Reducing_Council_size.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/64f7be5730c7460d77210d538/files/51c688a3-4cc9-dfbe-3e0d-893a5a4cb428/20220405_Updated_Constitution_with_remit_changes.pdf
https://www.nzart.org.nz/nzart/constitution
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Next Issue of HQ InfoLine 

The next InfoLine is due out Sunday the 4th September 2022. If you 
would like to share any events or report on any upcoming activities, 
please send these through to <nzart@nzart.org.nz> 

The Next Official Broadcast will be held Sunday 28 August 2022. 

Nga mihi nui. (Kind regards) 
Debby 

This email and attachments: are the property of NZART; may be protected by 
privilege and copyright; if received in error may not be used, copied, or kept; 
are not guaranteed to be virus-free; may not express the views of NZART do 
not designate an information system; and do not give rise to any liability for 
NZART 

mailto:nzart@nzart.org.nz

